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September 9, 2015
Dear Mr. Wells,

[ want to take a moment and congratulate you and the faculty at St. Joseph Catholic
School on your outstanding academic achievement according to your NWEA test
data in language arts and math this past school year.

Your scores placed you in one of the top five highest achieving schools in the
Diocese of Lansing in both content areas. Further, you are only one of two schools
that did so in both categories. What makes this even more significant is that you
were able to achieve tremendous growth with the students over the course of the
year. This is a true testament to the hard work and effort put forth by you and the
teachers.

Thank you so much for your service to our Lord’s children, and [ look forward to
seeing further progress.

Sean Costello
Superintendent

CC: Fr. Mike Williams



